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WPTZ-DT, North Pole, New York

Exhibit 21

Applicant requests special temporary authority (“STA”) to operate WPTZ-DT at reduced
power.  This request proposes operation consistent with Applicant’s DTV construction permit (FCC
File No. BMPCDT-20060403BHW), except that the station’s ERP would be 380 kW (i.e., nearly
60% of the authorized 650 kW). 

Upon construction of the WPTZ-DT facility, the Applicant commenced equipment testing
and program testing.  During the testing phase, internal arcing in the transmitter occurred, which
caused the station to cease program testing and to return to equipment testing.  It has now been
determined that operation at 380 kW is possible without arcing, and the station seeks authority to
operate at this reduced power while awaiting delivery and installation of components to address the
arcing issue.  Because the facility is located on a mountain in Vermont, winter weather may interfere
with the speedy repair of the transmitter.  Accordingly, the Applicant respectfully requests STA for
a 6-month period.

The attached engineering statement prepared by Bernard R. Segal, P.E., provides further
technical details.

Because grant of the instant request for extension of STA would allow Applicant to begin
to provide digital television service while Applicant effectuates certain repairs so that it may bring
its digital facilities on air at full power, grant of the instant request would be in the public interest.

* * * * *
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